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1 July 2022 
Dear Resident, 
 
If you have looked at the menu for next week’s dinner on 
Wednesday you will notice that the main meal choices are 
differentially priced.  You have been asking for this for some time 
and I do hope that you will be happy with this change and that 
you will take the opportunity to enjoy a meal at the Bistro now 
that your concerns about the single pricing approach have been 
addressed. 
 
Thank you Wilma for listening. 
 
Best,  
 
Laurraine Lotter 
Chairman 
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